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Dear  
 
Further to your Freedom of Information Request, please find the Trust’s response below: 
 
I would like to request information regarding cost and cost recovery of charging overseas visitors at 
the trust. I would like to know a figure, possibly an estimate for the following. 
 
1. How much money have overseas visitors managers (OVMs) at the Trust recouped from 
overseas visitors in the financial years 2017-18 and 2018-19? 
 
2. How much was invoiced to overseas visitors in the financial years 2017-18 and 2018-19? 
 
3. I would also like to know how much the administration or OVM team has cost the Trust in the 
financial years 2017-18 and 2018-19. 
 
Humber Teaching NHS Foundation Trust (“the Trust”) has not incurred any cost or cost recovery as 
we do not currently charge overseas visitors for health services.  However, the Trust has developed 
an Overseas Visitor Charging Policy which is currently being finalised following an internal 
consultation process. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Freedom of Information Team 
Humber Teaching NHS Foundation Trust  
Mary Seacole Building 
Willerby Hill 
Willerby  
HU10 6ED 

 
https://www.humber.nhs.uk/about-our-trust/freedom-of-information-enquiry-form.htm 
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